
What a week! Just when we thought we might make it to the 

end of the term COVID-free…….. Thank you to all our families 

for isolating their children during our current/recent bubble 

closures. It is never a decision we take lightly, but we must 

follow guidance and keep everyone safe. 

Most of my photographs this week are from the LKS2 trips to 

Thackeray Medical Museum. The children thoroughly  enjoyed 

their visit and would recommend it to anyone who hasn’t 

been—including myself, so that’s my Summer sorted! 

Mrs Sagoo organized our RE Competition day—that took place 

on Monday. The children designed Art work or Poetry in order 

to enter the national ‘Spirited Arts’ competition. We will let 

you know if any of our entries become national  winners! 

Next week we will be having our Transition days in school. 

Each class will spend three days with the teacher they are  

going to be with from September. Your children should go to 

their current classroom on Tuesday morning. They will need to 

be picked up from their new classroom on Tuesday at 3:00pm. 

They will then go to their new classrooms for the next two 

days until everything goes back to normal on Friday.           

Have a lovely weekend everyone.                                        

                                                                                    Mr L Spink 
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Ebor Gardens Photo Gallery—(just a glimpse at 

things going on in school!) 

Remember to keep an eye on our social 

media pages! 

This Week’s Attendance….. 

This week Biscuit Bear goes to 4FG as they have the best attendance! 

RDO— 93% 1AD— 96%  1HS/JD– 90% 2HW— 94% 2FA— 97% 3JH— 99% 3NB— 96% 

4FG— 98% 4RM— 99% 5GA—89% 5MR— 98% 6NI— 95% 6NP— 96% Whole School— 

95.1% 



 

 

Curriculum Highlights this half-term…… 

This busy final half term sees many exciting things going on! As well as all the exciting Maths and 

English this half term, we will all be investigating Living Things and their Habitats in Science. We 

will also be enjoying an RE week—with special visitors! In Geography we will 

be learning about our local area and in PE we will be preparing for Sports Days. 

All this inspiring learning and exciting trips and visitors for each different phase 

means that we will have an action--packed last half-term! 

Nursery Places 

We still have places available in our Nursery.  Give us 

a call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the     

places for September 2021. 
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 After School Clubs 

All clubs have finished for the Summer term! 

The last couple of weeks in school will be action packed with Transition Days, Sports 

Days, trips and parties. New clubs will commence in September. 

Summer Term Events 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary: 

13,14,15/7/21—Transition Days— 

Children will move to their new classes. 

21/7/21—Y6 trip to the Seaside 

22/7/21—Y6 Prom 4:15—5:45pm 

23/7/21—Y6 Leavers Assembly 

School closes for Summer on  

Friday 23rd July 2021 at 1:30pm. 



 

 

More exciting photos……. 

Breakfast Club News 

Our breakfast club is now open to all children in 

school. Remember,  there is cereal, toast and  

bagels available for a filling breakfast.                                        

The doors open at 7:30am and you can access 

the Breakfast Club from the front, main gate. 
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Warmer Weather 

Please can children remember to bring 
their own water bottle so that they can stay     
hydrated throughout the day. Also, an ap-

propriate hat will protect them 
from the sun when they are 
learning or playing outside. 

Our New School Prospectus 

Our new prospectus ‘shows off’ just how great everyone is at Ebor   
Gardens Primary Academy! We are very proud of our children and staff 

and our new prospectus makes that abundantly clear.                          
Follow the link below to see how gorgeous it is! 

https://eborgardens2.wellspringacademysites.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/25/2021/06/Ebor-Gardens-Prospectus-
2021.pdf  

Sports Day 

Unfortunately Sports Days had to be     
postponed this week.                                 

Here are the new dates: 

Friday 16th July—Y5&6 at 1:15pm 

Monday 19th July—YR,1&2 at 9:15am 

Monday 19th July—Y3&4 at 1:15pm 

https://eborgardens2.wellspringacademysites.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/25/2021/06/Ebor-Gardens-Prospectus-2021.pdf
https://eborgardens2.wellspringacademysites.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/25/2021/06/Ebor-Gardens-Prospectus-2021.pdf



